

Executive Headteacher: Mr Stephen Snelson

Head of School: Mrs Rachel Watts

Assistant Headteacher: Miss Jessica Hall / Mrs Polly Press

Copt Oak Road, Narborough, Leicestershire LE19 3EF

11th September 2024

Rainbows for Rainbows

Dear Parents and Carers,

As the only children's hospice in the East Midlands, Rainbows provides invaluable care to hundreds of families each year. They support babies, children and young people facing serious or terminal illnesses, many of whom have life-limiting conditions. When colleagues across Learn-AT's schools were asked to nominate a charity of the year, Rainbows was a clear and heartfelt choice. Since then, children, staff and families across our Trust have been actively participating in events to raise much-needed funds for this incredibly worthwhile cause.

At Red Hill Field, we are excited to contribute to this effort by organising a "Rainbows for Rainbows" event. We encourage all children to wear rainbow-themed clothing on **Friday**, **27th September 2024**, in exchange for a donation to support Rainbows Hospice. This could be anything from wearing bright, colourful clothing to outfits featuring rainbow designs. If your child would like to take part then we are asking for a suggested minimum donation of £1, which can be paid on **ParentPay**.

Your generosity will help Rainbows continue its incredible work and provide comfort and care to those who need it most.

Thank you for your continued support.





Telephone: 0116 284 1500 Email: office@rhf.learnat.uk Web: redhillfield.com ♥@redhillfield